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Mr. Hatcher,

Thanks for reaching out. I am the planner on the project. I need to speak with my supervisor next week to determine our schedules, but I will let
you know a time early next week.

Thanks.

On Fri, Jan 25, 2019 at 4:37 PM Hatcher, Shannon@ARB <shannon.hatcher@arb.ca.gov> wrote:

Hi Jason,

 

I am working on finalizing the review of the GHG emissions analysis for the Hollywood & Wilcox project pursuant
to the Jobs and Economic Improvement Through Environmental Leadership Act (AB 900). 

 

The project applicant has indicated that you are the lead agency contact for the project, and I am hoping you
might be available next week for a quick call (~½ hour or less) to discuss the attached offset commitment letter
proposed by the project applicant and whether you are comfortable with the language included in the letter. 

 

Please let me know if you are available the following times:

·         Monday, January 28

o   4:00 to 4:30

·         Tuesday, January 29

o   11:00 to 11:30

·         Wednesday, January 30

o   11:00 to noon

·         Thursday, January 31

o   11:00 to 11:30

o   3:00 to 4:00

 

Cheers,

Shannon

Mr. Shannon Hatcher

Air Pollution Specialist

Transportation Analysis Section

Air Quality Planning & Science Division
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1001 “I” Street, Sacramento, CA 95814

916.322.9453 | shannon.hatcher@arb.ca.gov

 

 

-- 

Jason McCrea, Planning Assistant
Department of City Planning
Major Projects
T: 213-847-3672
221 N. Figueroa St., Suite 1350
Los Angeles, CA  90012
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